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This draft follows the Minnesota law.  The Minnesota law does not seem to use defined
terms consistently.  I have noted in the draft where I changed terms to consistently use
defined terms.  However, I may have changed a term to a defined term when the defined
term was not intended.

There are a number of embedded NOTES pointing out problems with the Minnesota law.
Regarding the embedded NOTES, you needn’t respond to an embedded NOTE if you agree
with a change I’ve made and noted.  I will just remove the NOTE from the next version
of the draft if you do not respond to it.

The penalty subsection in this draft does not exactly follow the Minnesota law, which
referred to other penalties in Minnesota law.  The penalty subsection in this draft is
greatly simplified; however, I tried to include most of the types of penalties that were
included in the Minnesota law.  Let me know if you want any changes.

Pamela J. Kahler
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−2682
E−mail:  pam.kahler@legis.wisconsin.gov


